22<sup>nd</sup> November 2017



## **Spring Common Academy**

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. PE29 1TQ

Head Teacher: Dr. Kim Taylor School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

## Dear Parents/Carers

## Re Christmas visit and lunch

As a part of our cross curricular links, developing functional skills, social skills and independence of pupils, our class will be visiting the Toby Carvery Restaurant, Bedford on **Friday 8th December** to observe and experience a Christmas atmosphere and discuss the different ways in which people may celebrate at this time of year. The pupils will have the opportunity to choose from a Christmas menu and make independent choices.

The cost of the Christmas lunch will be £10.50. This will cover their two course meal and drinks. We would appreciate it if you could send in the money and return the permission slip by **Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> November**, to allow your child to participate in this valuable life skills opportunity.

Thank you for your support.

Debra Wurf
Class 9B (DW) teacher



| PLEASE RETURN TO: Deb Wurf Re: Education Visit to Toby Carvery Restaurant on Friday 8 <sup>th</sup> December 2017.                      |             |
|---|-------------|
| I give / do not* give my permission for my childto take part in the visit on Friday 8 <sup>th</sup> December 2017. *(Please delete one) |             |
| *I have enclosed £10.50 for my child to have a cooked Christmas dinner with their class. *(please tick as appropriate)                  |             |
| Signed: Parent/Carer  | Print name: |













National Support School designated by



National Teaching School designated by National College for

Teaching & Leadership